
 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Ambulance Department Resignations 
 
DATE: July 11, 2014 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
We have received received resignations from Ambulance Department employees Mike 
Althoff and Ivan Mazurkiewicz. 
 
Mike Althoff’s last day will be August 19.  He has been appointed as a full-time 
firefighter for the City of Rochester.  He will remain as a member of our Fire 
Department. 
 
Ivan Mazurkiewicz’s last day will be July 30.  Ivan has accepted a position with Allina 
Health.  He will also remain as a member of our Fire Department. 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Accept the resignations of Mike Althoff and Ivan Mazurkiewicz.   
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


